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HumasUPNVJ â€“ Entering 2022, UPN Veteran Jakarta which has officially the status of a Public Service Agency
State University (PTN-BLU) is making adjustments to the 2022 Input Cost Standards (SBM). The SBM that has been
designed in such a way is then socialized on Friday, 4 February 2022 online Zoom Meeting by presenting the Deputy
Chancellor for General Affairs and Finance, Dr. Prasetyo Hadi, SE., MM., CFMP who presented the results of the
2022 SBM draft.

In the 2022 SBM there are several additions in line with the increase in work programs carried out by UPN Veterans
Jakarta this year. Some things also require special policies that can be discussed and designed after socialization
activities.

Prasetyo emphasized that SBM problems in the previous year had to be addressed, especially those that had
occurred several times. Through this socialization activity, solutions to existing problems are also obtained. Prior to the
ratification, of course, the 2022 SBM needs to be studied further.
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